
 

 

Tuesday 31st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y3 Design and Technology Workshop 

 

On Monday 13th November, Hepp DT will be coming into school to deliver a 

DT workshop to both Y3 classes. 

 

Hepp DT are specialists in Design and Technology. They provide high quality 

workshops to primary schools across the country, deliver training to teachers 

overseas via online platforms and are currently writing content for BBC 

Bitesize. Their services are incredibly sought after so we have been very 

fortunate to secure this date. 

 

Using a range of tools, equipment and material, Hepp DT will guide the 

children through the ‘design, make and evaluate’ process to create a 

miniature Anderson Shelter; one of the many forms of protection that people 

used against air raids during WW2. This links to our current Theme topic about 

Europe where we will we be moving onto WW2 and the Battle of Britain.  

 

School is heavily subsidising the cost of these workshops to make it as a low as 

possible for parents but to help cover the cost of this fun and engaging 

project, we are asking for a contribution of £10 per child via ParentPay. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Thompson 

Y3 Class Teacher and DT Subject Leader 
 


